
 

MIAA 
Update on Spring Sport Season 
March 16, 2020 
  
The MIAA Board of Directors voted today, March 16, 2020, to amend the start of the 2020 
spring sports season in light of recent mandates from Governor Baker and recommendations 
from governing health agencies.  The updated start date for the 2020 spring season is April 27, 
2020.  
  
Additionally, the MIAA Board of Directors voted to have completion of regular season and 
tournament games by June 20, 2020 with consideration of June 21, 2020 for weather and 
facility needs. 
  
Details regarding the structure of the spring season will be addressed by the Tournament 
Management Committee (TMC).  An update will be provided and reviewed by the Board by 
March 25, 2020. 
  
These decisions are based on available information and are made in the best interest of our 
student-athletes, schools and communities.  These decisions will be revisited and adjusted as 
needed. 
  
Thank you for your patience while dealing with this very fluid situation. Be well. 

 


